
RO0 ALGOM MiNUffNG LLC
POST OFFICE BOX 218-GRANTS, NEW MEXICO 87020

505-287-8851

March 24, 2008

Charles L. Miller, Director
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environment Management Programs
Mail Stop T8F3
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Re: Correction of Errata in Notice of Intent dated March 21, 2008 attached

Dear Mr. Miller,

Please be advised that the letter dated March 21, 2008 submitted by Uranium Resources Inc., that
prospective owner's Notice of Intent regarding a license amendment for a new uranium mill,
contains an error in reference to the name of the current owner of Rio Algom Mining LLC, the
licensee under SUA-1473. The correct entity name of the current owner is "Billiton Investments
15 B.V., a corporation existing under the laws of The Netherlands', not 'BHP Billiton's as set
forth in the letter. Licensee respectfiully requests that the Notice be considered revised
accordingly, prior to and for any publication or posting of such Notice by NRC.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions or concerns or if I can be of further
assistance.

Sincerely,

Terry Fletcher
President


